
 

TOWN OF MAPLE CREEK  

TOWN BOARD QUORUM NOTICE 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 4, 2023 ROAD CHECK 

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Town Board will be meeting at the town 

hall on Saturday, November 4, 2023, at 9:00 a.m.  They will be driving around the 

township evaluating the condition of the roads and may, afterward, go inside the town 

hall to discuss and document what they saw.   

Posted Wednesday, October 18, 2023 

Amiee Stracy, Clerk 

 

 

 

 


